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President Patricia Welsch                      
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Treasurer Karen Petrignani 

Historian Doris Matthews 
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QBHD MEETING 

June 16th 

Double Wedding Ring 

 

A Mountain Quiltfest 

June 9-12 

Pigeon Forge TN 

 

 

 

 

 

Quilters - 

 

Thank you to everyone that brought items to sell at our an-
nual auction.  A special thanks to all that purchased 
items, too.  Karen reported we made a total $332.  The 
plants I purchased have flourished and really added to the 
color of my backyard and the fresh basil has been fantas-
tic. 

 

The MQA June Gathering was attended by quite a few of 
our guild members.  I hope everyone had as good of a 
time as I did.  It was fun to go around and visit the other 
classes Friday night.  They all appeared to be interesting 
classes and the students were making lovely items and 
learning new techniques. 

 

Karin Brown will be presenting the wedding ring quilt for 
our June program.  Karin tried several techniques and fi-
nally found one she likes and will share this with us. 

 

Our summer retreat will be July 25th and 26th.  Hope eve-
ryone can attend.  If you can't stay, you can still stop by 
and see what everyone is working on. 

 

Happy quilting, 

 

Patricia 
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QUILTERS BY HEARTS DESIRE 

May 12, 2025 Minutes 

 

A personal note from Pam Avara — as I sat down to put the newsletter together I realized I could not 

find my notebook.  As soon I as I do,  I’ll update the minutes. Found the notebook! 

 

Patricia Welsch called the meeting to order. There were no visitors. 

 

Cindy Pannier made a motion to accept the minutes and Christy Calhoun seconded the motion… 

The minutes were approved. I have no notes on a Treasurer’s report. Karen provided a treasurer’s 

report. MQA is June 6th & 7th.It’s too late to sign up for a meal, but you may be able to get into clas-

ses. Beth Sonnier said they still need 2 irons and ironing boards outside of the classrooms.  There 

will be help unloading at Eagle Ridge. 

 

Next month Karin Brown will be talking about Double Wedding Ring quilts. 

 

GSQA Pursuit of Excellence is May 24th. If you are interested check the website to fill out the regis-

tration form. 

 

Wynndale Quilters will meet on Thursday, June  12th & Clinton Quilters will meet on Saturday, June 

14th. Rankin County Sit & Sew is June 6th. 

 

Pam Avara won the door prize of this month’s Quiltfolk magazine. 

  

Before the auction started, there were a quick show-n-tell. Lucy Large showed a QOV quilt– Lucius 

Layers. Polly Duggan showed her Pizza Box quilt and was able to identify who did each block prior 

to the meeting. Marilyn Rose showed a miniature One Block Wonder.  Pam Avara showed a lone 

star quilt she had been working on for over 19 years.  Sarah Gayden  showed us a necklace, earing 

and pin she made using the Dorset Button technique taught last month.  

 

Patricia Welsch was auctioneer.  Fabric, books, notions and plants were auctioned off.  If there were 

no bidders the decision was made to donate it to the MQA Free table. 

 

The meeting was adjourned.  

 

Pamela Avara 

QBHD Secretary 
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Show and Tell 

Lucy Large 

Polly Duggan 
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Show and Tell 

Marilyn Rose 

Sarah Gayden 

Pam Avara 


